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Perreault Matt

From: Vicky Maurseth <vjmaurseth@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 9:41 PM

To: HED Exhibits

Subject: Stop changing the rules

Dear Rep. Doherty, 
 
I am very upset to learn that you are trying to change the rules so that the Secretary of State cannot appoint 
whomever he pleases to fill in for him on the State Board of Education. Kim Sordyl appears to be your target. 
Kim is a lawyer and quite frankly the Secretary of State's office staff needs to be busy with the work of that 
office. A recent article in the Bend Bulletin (http://www.bendbulletin.com/opinion/5913991-151/editorial-dont-
change-rules-to-ban-state-school) indicates that you have tried to silence Ms. Sordyl in the past. That seems 
odd, since she is merely trying to protect Oregon's school children from bullying and sexual misconduct.  In 
light of the recent sexual misconduct allegations in the media among celebrities, it is time for the mistreatment 
of Oregon's school children to stop! 
 
Please get down to the real business of this years short session and stop changing the rules.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Vicky Maurseth 
Portland, Oregon 


